
July 29, 2010
Mary Schroer

Wastewater Section
Nebraska Department of Environmental Quality

P.O. Box 98922

1200 N Street, The Atrium, Suite 400

Lincoln, NE 68509-8922

RE:
Report for 2010 grant year
Dear Ms. Schroer:

As of June 30, 2010 the City of Lexington has spent $5615 for a portion of a 2010 Ford Pickup. 
If you have any question regarding the City of Lexington’s implementation progress at this time, or require additional information, I encourage you to contact me.

Sincerely yours,

Bill Brecks
City of Lexington

